
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Social Skill Group, February, 2017 

Hygiene 

Hello Everyone! This month’s Social Skills Group was on the topic of Hygiene. It’s that time of year where 

everyone seems to be getting sick, whether it be with the flu, a nasty cold, or just a few sniffles, so it was a 

good time to review the ways we can keep ourselves healthy. Knowing and practicing good hygiene is a 

great way to help keep our peers healthy as well. 

From start to finish, Therapist Justin played the role of game-show host, complete 

with a colorful bowtie and a Jeopardy-style game board. Each group member took 

turns selecting a question category and a point value. We had to be careful to balance 

our desire to get a lot of points with the risk of getting more difficult questions, 

because getting an easy 200 point question correct is much better for your score than 

getting a difficult 400 point question wrong and getting no points!  

Did you know that 80% of all sicknesses are spread by touch? Well, then it would make sense that a lot of 

the trivia questions had to do with hand-washing, as the number one most effective way to stay healthy is 

to wash your hands and use hand sanitizer. We learned that sicknesses like the flu and cold can be spread 

even before a person starts showing symptoms, which makes it even more important to keep good hand 

hygiene: other people might be spreading the sickness and not even know it. Protect yourself by washing 

your hands regularly, especially after using the bathroom, before preparing and eating food, and after 

touching rails and door handles in public places! 

A lot of the trivia questions focused on the social benefits of hygiene as 

well. Not only is good hand hygiene good for ourselves, it makes 

others feel safer around us to know that we wash our hands regularly. 

As for total body hygiene, such as showering, using deodorant, and 

brushing our teeth, when we smell good and look clean, we make a 

much better first impression on others, others are more comfortable 

around us, and we are more likely to get good social opportunities 

such as getting a job or becoming part of a community social group. 
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Each group member fought hard to gain the most points, and the final scores were very close, 
with the winner scoring 1150, and 2nd and 3rd place tying at 1000 points each. It’s no wonder 
everyone wanted to win so badly, as the grand prize was the opportunity to pick first from 
the available scents of Axe body wash. Everyone wanted to be the one to pick the scent 
“Dark Temptation.” Have you ever smelled that stuff? It’s amazing! It’s the closest 
thing you can get to taking a bath in chocolate while still coming out clean!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

7th Street Suites News Update 
 

February is the month of love, but we have a few more things to celebrate this month than Valentine’s 
Day! 
 
Crystal celebrated her birthday and invited everyone to join her for lunch 
at King Buffet!  Karen, Jackie, Brittney, Shawn, Justin, Rachel, Heather, 
and Todd all showed up to hang out with Crystal to celebrate her special 
day. After lunch everyone came back to Crystal’s apartment and had a 
scrumptious homemade ice cream cake. Happy Birthday Crystal we hope 

you had a wonderful day! 
 
Jackie also celebrated her birthday! 
She had a few friends over at her 
apartment to spend time together 
and enjoy the day. Jackie made a dirt 
cake with gummy worms for her 
birthday cake. She also had a healthy 
fruit tray along with ham and pickle roll ups for appetizers for her 
guests. Happy Birthday Jackie, we hope your day was as awesome as 
you are! 
 
Shawn participated in a bowl-a-thon this month at Day’s Bowl-a-Dome. 
Shawn had a great time. He won a few prizes and got to see some of 
his friends. 

 
Jackie and Crystal have been growing some beautiful flowers from Garden Club this month in their 
apartments. The flowers are in full bloom and are growing so fast! The tulips and grape hyacinths are giving 
everyone hope that spring will be here soon! 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

Reynolds Place News 
 

We had some opportunities to gather this last month and the guys 
were all for it. 
 
We started the month out with the Super Bowl, the “Other National 
Holiday”.  The Reynolds Place men chose to celebrate in different 
ways. Lee relaxed at home and watched the game.  There is a rumor 
he was only in it for the commercials. Todd joined people at his 
church to watch the game.  He said it was a great time.  Aaron went 
over to visit friends to enjoy the game. Food, fun and football. It is 
almost like having Thanksgiving all over again. Maybe next year 
there will be a certain team involved that we all like to watch.   
 
We have some pretty good artists among us at MRCS. Included this 
month is a freehand drawing by someone who wishes to remain 
anonymous. So much talent! Enjoy. 
 
 

 

 

Hamilton House 
 

Mother Nature sure is playing games this month. Sean was very excited to be able to bring his bike out 
earlier than normal. Ellen also was enjoying going out for a walk and only needing a light sweater. Just 
when we all thought the snow would be gone for good, we ended up seeing another 8 inches! This was a 
crazy storm, from lightening to snow what is Mother Nature thinking? 

 
Everyone at Hamilton House would like to give a warm 
welcome to Juan. He moved over from 7th Street Suites. At the 
end of January, Juan and staff were busy getting his room 
painted for the big move. Juan picked the colors Grey and Red 
for his room. It turned out great. 
 
Sean has some exciting news to share this month. All of his hard 
work job hunting has paid off! He is going to be starting a 
temporary work experience in March, we will all keep our 
fingers crossed that it turns into a job for Sean!  
 
The Hamilton House Crew sure likes the library. Ellen, Sean, and 
Juan all enjoyed checking out different events at the library this 
month. 
Some 
activities 
were not 

their style so they browsed and checked out books 
instead. Nothing like feeding your mind some 
knowledge!  

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Prospect Place Update 

 
Everyone has been keeping busy this month with lots of fun activities!!! 
 
BRRRR! It’s cold outside, but that didn’t stop Justin from jumping 
into freezing cold water this month at the Polar Plunge! Justin is 
always one we can count on for doing the Polar Plunge and raising 
money for Special Olympics. Thanks Justin for being so awesome!  
 
Heather had a busy month. She spent some time with family 
members and went to a baby shower. Heather isn’t telling the 
gender and wants everyone to be surprised when the baby arrives. 
Heather also enjoyed going to the movies during the month. 
 
Rachel has been busy as well. She has been going to the 
Community Corner Club House on a regular basis to learn job skills 
and make great friends. She has also gone to the YMCA a couple 
times and walked on the treadmill and used the exercise bikes. 
Rachel is always up for some crafts and enjoys any chance she can 
to color. We love seeing all of her beautiful art! 
 
Thomas got to spend a lot of time with family on the weekend 
when he wasn’t working. Family time is very important to him. Thomas was a big help this month with 
shoveling all of the snow and making sure our sidewalks were clear and that was much appreciated! 
 
This month everyone enjoyed spending some quality time at the library. Rachel is always looking at 
magazines and checking out interesting books. Justin likes to look for country CDs of all kinds. Heather 
can’t get enough of the DVDs and always finds something great to check out. Thomas likes to look at books 
from Japanese cartoons to cook books.  
 
TOP Soccer started again. Sean, Juan, TJ, and Justin were all excited for the start of the season. One great 
thing about TOP Soccer is that it is not just normal soccer being played; there are parachute games, 
bowling pins to knock over, and huge soccer balls with even bigger nets! Each of the guys was paired with 
an excellent coach for some one on one fun and skill learning. They were all smiles, and a little tired after 
that exciting event, but don’t worry there are more dates scheduled for March!  
 

 

 
Tim Tebow Night to Shine Prom 2017 

 
Tim Tebow’s Night to Shine 2017 took place this year at Mt Olive Church.  Lee, Aaron, Todd, Sean, Jeff, 
Crystal, Jackie, Lisa, Brittney, Shawn, Justin, Heather, and Rachel all dressed in their best and went to 
dance the night away.  They all had a great time.  When they arrived, they 
were escorted to the back to check in, get their crowns, paired with a 
buddy, and coats were checked. After they were all checked in, they got 
lined up to take a ride in the limo; which they all really enjoyed! Once they 
took the ride in the limo, they were dropped off and in line for the grand 
march where their buddy for the night escorted them down the red carpet. 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
They all got their names announced and the 
crowd cheered them on as they strutted 
their stuff down the run way! Once they 
finished the grand march they got their 
prom picture taken and were escorted by 
their buddy upstairs to the main event. 
Upstairs was a large dance floor, a photo 
booth, chairs to relax on between their 
favorite songs, and a large range of 
refreshments.  
 
They danced the night away with all of their 
friends; and took lots of funny pictures at 

the photo booth of course! Once the dance came to an end, they were all escorted downstairs by their 
buddy to pick up their framed prom picture and a couple of other goodies that were included with that. It 
was a magical night; though most would agree it went by way too fast! 

 

 

Special Olympics News 
 

Sean, Juan, Aaron, Todd, Crystal, Heather, Thomas, and Justin attended their first basketball tournament 
of the year. They traveled all the way to Menominee! Juan, Aaron, Thomas, Justin, and Sean enjoyed a 
night away in a hotel to rest up for their big games. Todd, Heather and Crystal rode down on Sunday with 
staff and were pumped for the big tournament. Todd, Heather, and Thomas’ teams lost both games, but 
everyone was a great sport and shook hands.  Sean, Juan, Aaron, and Crystal’s team each won and lost a 
game. Their teams were placed into a drawing to see if they would move on and guess what!? Both teams 

are moving on to the tournament in Stevens Point! Way 
to go everyone! 
 
Crystal and Juan’s basketball team, Dream Team, took on 
some of the News Channel 9 crew this month for a 
thrilling game of hoops!  It was a close call, but the Dream 
Team pulled it out in the end and won 32 to 28! Everyone 
shook hands and enjoyed some snacks after the game. 
 
Heather, Thomas, Justin, Juan, Crystal, Sean, Juan, Arron 
and Todd 
all 
celebrated 

the end of a great basketball season with a pizza party! The 
pizza was from Wausau Mine Company and it was delicious. 
Everyone chatted with their teammates and peers and had 
a few sweet treats to go along with the pizza!  
 
Thomas, Sean, and Crystal are pumped that they start 
swim practice this month! We can’t wait to cheer them on 
at their first swim meet! 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
     
 
 

 
    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If at any time you would like to be removed from this mail list, please click REPLY and simply enter 
UNSUBSCRIBE and your address will be immediately removed from the mailing. 

 

Marathon Residential and Counseling Services has long enjoyed a staff second to none in 
the business of providing personal care services.  We are dedicating this space to honoring 
our employees as they reach longevity milestones with MRCS. 
We offer our sincere thanks and recognition to: 
 

Emily Nylund ɀ 1 Year  
 2/2/2016  

Lee Vang ɀ 9 Years  
-2/3/2008 

Dianne Hensley ɀ 4 Years 
2/13/2013   

 
   
 

Vacancy Announcements 
Please call Sue (715-551-8568) or Pam (715-432-2818) to discuss your placement and supportive home care needs. 

Additional information regarding our programs is available on our website or by brochure upon request. 

www.mrcs.us 
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